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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics and reading
We have been continuing to 
practise our digraphs and 

trigraphs .
Can you spot any more 

digraphs in your reading 
books?

Maths
This week we have been 
looking at doubling and 

halving. The children have 
had a go at halving even 

numbers and finding out for 
themselves why they can't 

halve an odd number.  

This Week
We have been learning all 
about endangered animals 

and have focussed our 
literacy around making facts 

and posters about 
endangered species. We had 
a special visitor who works 
for Veterans for Wildlife 

protecting rhinos.  

Summer Concerts
Our Summer concert is on 

Thursday 11th July at 
9.15am. We hope to see you 

there if you can make it. The 
children will need a t shirt in 
their class flower's colour -
please ask if you are unsure. 

Class change-over day
On the 12th of July your 

children will be meeting their 
new year one teacher and 
having fun exploring their 

new classrooms. 

Year 1 transition meeting
On Wednesday 10th July 

there is a talk with the Year 1 
teachers about the transition 
from Reception to Year 1 This 

will take place in the Small 
Hall at 9.15 am. Please come 
along if you can to find out 

more about this. 


